
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2024 

 

Space Day – 16th may 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

 

We are looking forward to Space Day with a fun menu 

of themed food and the chance to make a fruit or veg 

solar system!  

 

Children who do not usually have a packed lunch are 

welcome to join in.  

If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 they are 

entitled to a Free School Meal. If your child is in 

receipt of Free School Meals they will not have to pay 

for their meal.  

School meals are £2.50. Payments can be made on 

the Arbor app or by cash at the office.  

 

 

We hope the children enjoy Space Day! 

 

 
Nottingham Catering 

Nottingham City Council 

 

 


